
August 6, 2020 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

Sub.: Outcome of the Board Meeting - Correction of UDIN in Auditor’s Review Report 
on Consolidated Financial Results for the first quarter ended June 30, 2020 

With reference to our letter dated August 6, 2020, we would like to inform you that the Unique 
Document Identification Number (UDIN) in the Auditor’s Review Report on consolidated 
financial results for the first quarter ended June 30, 2020 issued by Deloitte Haskins & Sells 
LLP, the Statutory Auditors of the Company was inadvertently mentioned 20040005AAAI6681 
instead of 20040005AAAAAI6681 due to a typographical error.  

Enclosed revised Auditor’s Review Report on Consolidated Financial Results for the first 
quarter ended June 30, 2020 for your reference.  

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Blue Star Limited 

Vijay Devadiga  
Company Secretary 

Encl.: a/a  
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